
Corrected Dates SCHS--Chromebook Check-Out  

 

Dear SCHS Families,  

As mentioned in Superintendent Munro’s email from March 17, 2020, the current plan is to 

continue to keep our schools closed and to reevaluate whether it will be safe to re-open schools 

on April 13th.  I am sure that plans will continue to change as new information is provided from 

the State. 

At SCHS, we have been preparing teachers to begin online instruction, beginning Monday, 

March 23, 2020.  Most teachers have already set up Google Classroom earlier this semester 

and by Monday, all teachers will be using Google Classroom to provide online instruction.  Your 

student will receive communications from each teacher through Google Classroom. 

If your student needs a Chromebook, we will begin distributing Chromebooks Thursday, March 

19 from 12:00 pm – 4:00 pm and Friday, March 20 from 8:00 am – 12:00 pm.  Our distribution 

center will be located in the Quad and we are asking students to enter through the Taylor Street 

entrance (behind the cafeteria).  Students or parents will be asked to complete an agreement 

form, which will be provided at the time of the check-out process.  This agreement form requires 

the student’s school I.D. number.  If your family needs more than one Chromebook, you can get 

all that you need for your SCCS students at one pick up location.   

For those families that need internet access, the District has purchased Hot Spots for families to 

access the internet.  At this time however, we are waiting for delivery of this service and will 

communicate to those families that need a Hot Spot when you arrive to check out a 

Chromebook.   

 


